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Dear Senator Anderson: 

I understand SB 210 will have a hearing in the Rules Committee tomorrow (Monday 

the 31st). 

Oregonians have enjoyed the benefits of vote-by-mail since 1987, and the program 

has contributed to a growth in voter participation and is immensely popular with 

Oregonians. There is no evidence that vote-by-mail has increased voter fraud. 

There is concern that repealing vote-by-mail would disenfranchise many voters - 

especially older voters who might not be physically able to vote in person.  

What is your position on SB 210? If it were to come to a floor vote, what would your 

vote be? 

Thanks in advance for your response. 

Respectfully, 

 

Karen Wutzke 


